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10th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Class 1- Riverbourne Farm Trip 

 

On Tuesday 4th June we will be taking the Year 1 children to Riverbourne Community 

Farm for a tour. We will leave school at 9:15am and walk to the farm via the back 

route. We aim to be back at school for lunch by 12:30pm, so normal meal 

arrangements will apply. 

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform. Although it may be warm, they will 

need to wear school trousers/ leggings to keep their legs covered as ticks are prevalent at 

this time of year. They will need to bring wellington boots (if it has been raining) or old 

trainers to wear. Please bring these in a separate bag. Please also ensure that your child 

has weather appropriate clothing (a waterproof coat (if raining), sunhat, etc) as we will 

be outside all morning. If it is a sunny day, please apply sun cream before coming to 

school. 

 

We are also in desperate need of parent (or grandparent) helpers for the morning, please 

contact the office, Mrs Freiman or Mrs Bloom if you can help. 

 

Please give permission for your child to take part in this trip by either selecting the 

“Authorise” button on this email in the App, or by emailing the office (admin@st-andrews- 

laverstock.wilts.sch.uk). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs R Freiman 

Class Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 

http://www.st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk/

